
Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

The Potential Repercussions of a Decline in OSHA Inspectors
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The Trump Administration’s deregulatory agenda has decreased the number of Occupational Safety

and Health Administration (OSHA) inspectors to its lowest number in the agency’s history. In an

article for Rock Road Recycle, Travis Vance and Pamela Williams discuss what this means for

employers and how the inspection process might be impacted moving forward.

To read the article, visit Rock Road Recycle.
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